FACILITY PLANNING P
TIMELINE

FEBRUARY 2018

Held Tech Ed Advisory Panel meeting
to gather input from local contractors
and Fox Valley Technical College
iInstructors to help re-vision the Tech
Ed department curriculum.

SPRING 2018-PRESENT

Invested in Tech Ed equipment and
curriculum development.

FEBRUARY 2020

Hired Bray Architects to assist with
facility planning.

MARCH-JULY 2020

Assessed facility condition and
evaluated needs.

JULY & AUGUST 2020

Held community presentations to share
facility needs and planning efforts.

AUGUST-OCTOBER 2020

Explored facility solution options.

NOVEMBER-DECEMBER 2020

Conducted a community survey to gather
feedback on potential facility solutions.
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JANUARY 2021

Adopted resolution to place a question
on the April 6 ballot.

FEBRUARY-MARCH 2021

Hold two referendum informational
meetings.

APRIL 6, 2021
ELECTION DAY
VOTE!

Seymour Community School District

REFERENDUM // VOTE APRIL 6




